Awareness Session on Cyber Frauds and

The Sanchar Saathi Initiative

Organized by:

The Department of Telecommunications (DoT), Ministry of
Communications, Government of India in collaboration with
CIIE, Institute of Technology, University of Kashmir.

Why Attend:

® The session will be delivered by senior officials from DoT
and aims to educate students about cyber frauds, mobile
safety, and the citizen-centric features of the Sanchar Saathi
platform.
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@ As part of the session, the DoT will also felicitate the

students of the Institute who served as Sanchar Mitras Venue: Seminar Hall, Block C, Institute of Technology
during the 2024-25 cycle, in recognition of their valuable

contribution.

For more information, contact: Date: 15th April 2025

Prof. M. Tariq Banday
Chairman, CIIE
X< banday@ieee.org

Time: 11:00 AM

Dr. Bilal Ahmad Malik
Coordinator, CIIE
DM bilalmalik@kashmiruniversity.ac.in

@ Register here !
To participate, please scan the QR code or click on register here .
Seats are limited — Register early and be seated by 10:45 AM.


https://forms.gle/dUWLC5WsPEMupexs8
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScsgsZKkUmgPGNDc2_zmZnFScfw_HLnul4aNNZ0Jr8cS73v3Q/viewform

